
Good morning, 

 

Thank you for the opportunity to participate in the IGF conference. 

 

I would suggest the possibility of enriching the discussion / 

presentation with presentations of interesting case studies, e.g. from 

companies working on some solutions or possibly implementing them. 

 

Best greetings. 

 

dr inż. Piotr Sakiewicz 

The Silesian University of Technology 


